Announcements

November 9/10

LECTOR ANNOUNCEMENTS:

5:00 MASS

- As it gets colder, the St. Vincent de Paul Center can't keep up with the demand for gloves and hats for all ages. Please check your homes for any lightly used gloves for children and adults and winter hats for children and adults.
- The Corpus Christi Craft Show is next Saturday, November 16th from 9-4 at Corpus Christi School. With over 60 booths to shop, you will find everything from Christmas decor, candles, jewelry, & clothing to homemade wool yarns!
- The Steubenville Youth Conference will take place the weekend of June 12-14. Registration is now open. All teens currently in grades 8-12 are invited to attend. You may sign up at the table in the Gathering Space immediately after Mass this weekend. Contact Liz if you have questions.
- Food donations are still needed to complete the Thanksgiving Baskets outreach effort. Flyers identifying the needed items are available in the gathering space today and in the parish office during the week.

PRIEST ANNOUNCEMENTS:

This weekend marks the beginning of the Our Shepherds – Our Future Capital Campaign in our parish.

Announcements

November 9/10

LECTOR ANNOUNCEMENTS:

5:00 MASS

- As it gets colder, the St. Vincent de Paul Center can't keep up with the demand for gloves and hats for all ages. Please check your homes for any lightly used gloves for children and adults and winter hats for children and adults.
- The Corpus Christi Craft Show is next Saturday, November 16th from 9-4 at Corpus Christi School. With over 60 booths to shop, you will find everything from Christmas decor, candles, jewelry, & clothing to homemade wool yarns!
- The Steubenville Youth Conference will take place the weekend of June 12-14. Registration is now open. All teens currently in grades 8-12 are invited to attend. You may sign up at the table in the Gathering Space immediately after Mass this weekend. Contact Liz if you have questions.
- Food donations are still needed to complete the Thanksgiving Baskets outreach effort. Flyers identifying the needed items are available in the gathering space today and in the parish office during the week.

PRIEST ANNOUNCEMENTS:

This weekend marks the beginning of the Our Shepherds – Our Future Capital Campaign in our parish.

Announcements

November 9/10

LECTOR ANNOUNCEMENTS:

5:00 MASS

- As it gets colder, the St. Vincent de Paul Center can't keep up with the demand for gloves and hats for all ages. Please check your homes for any lightly used gloves for children and adults and winter hats for children and adults.
- The Corpus Christi Craft Show is next Saturday, November 16th from 9-4 at Corpus Christi School. With over 60 booths to shop, you will find everything from Christmas decor, candles, jewelry, & clothing to homemade wool yarns!
- The Steubenville Youth Conference will take place the weekend of June 12-14. Registration is now open. All teens currently in grades 8-12 are invited to attend. You may sign up at the table in the Gathering Space immediately after Mass this weekend. Contact Liz if you have questions.
- Food donations are still needed to complete the Thanksgiving Baskets outreach effort. Flyers identifying the needed items are available in the gathering space today and in the parish office during the week.

PRIEST ANNOUNCEMENTS:

This weekend marks the beginning of the Our Shepherds – Our Future Capital Campaign in our parish.

Nov. 10

8:30 MASS

- As it gets colder, the St. Vincent de Paul Center can't keep up with the demand for gloves and hats for all ages. Please check your homes for any lightly used gloves for children and adults and winter hats for children and adults.
- The Corpus Christi Craft Show is next Saturday, November 16th from 9-4 at Corpus Christi School. With over 60 booths to shop, you will find everything from Christmas decor, candles, jewelry, & clothing to homemade wool yarns!
- The Steubenville Youth Conference will take place the weekend of June 12-14. Registration is now open. All teens currently in grades 8-12 are invited to attend. You may sign up at the table in the Gathering Space immediately after Mass this weekend. Contact Liz if you have questions.
- Food donations are still needed to complete the Thanksgiving Baskets outreach effort. Flyers identifying the needed items are available in the gathering space today and in the parish office during the week.
- The Guadalupanas will be serving Brunch in the Multi-Purpose Room after Mass this morning.

PRIEST ANNOUNCEMENTS:

This weekend marks the beginning of the Our Shepherds – Our Future Capital Campaign in our parish.

Nov. 10

8:30 MASS

- As it gets colder, the St. Vincent de Paul Center can't keep up with the demand for gloves and hats for all ages. Please check your homes for any lightly used gloves for children and adults and winter hats for children and adults.
- The Corpus Christi Craft Show is next Saturday, November 16th from 9-4 at Corpus Christi School. With over 60 booths to shop, you will find everything from Christmas decor, candles, jewelry, & clothing to homemade wool yarns!
- The Steubenville Youth Conference will take place the weekend of June 12-14. Registration is now open. All teens currently in grades 8-12 are invited to attend. You may sign up at the table in the Gathering Space immediately after Mass this weekend. Contact Liz if you have questions.
- Food donations are still needed to complete the Thanksgiving Baskets outreach effort. Flyers identifying the needed items are available in the gathering space today and in the parish office during the week.
- The Guadalupanas will be serving Brunch in the Multi-Purpose Room after Mass this morning.

PRIEST ANNOUNCEMENTS:

This weekend marks the beginning of the Our Shepherds – Our Future Capital Campaign in our parish.

Nov. 10

8:30 MASS

- As it gets colder, the St. Vincent de Paul Center can't keep up with the demand for gloves and hats for all ages. Please check your homes for any lightly used gloves for children and adults and winter hats for children and adults.
- The Corpus Christi Craft Show is next Saturday, November 16th from 9-4 at Corpus Christi School. With over 60 booths to shop, you will find everything from Christmas decor, candles, jewelry, & clothing to homemade wool yarns!
- The Steubenville Youth Conference will take place the weekend of June 12-14. Registration is now open. All teens currently in grades 8-12 are invited to attend. You may sign up at the table in the Gathering Space immediately after Mass this weekend. Contact Liz if you have questions.
- Food donations are still needed to complete the Thanksgiving Baskets outreach effort. Flyers identifying the needed items are available in the gathering space today and in the parish office during the week.
- The Guadalupanas will be serving Brunch in the Multi-Purpose Room after Mass this morning.

PRIEST ANNOUNCEMENTS:

This weekend marks the beginning of the Our Shepherds – Our Future Capital Campaign in our parish.

Nov. 10

10:30 MASS

- As it gets colder, the St. Vincent de Paul Center can't keep up with the demand for gloves and hats for all ages. Please check your homes for any lightly used gloves for children and adults and winter hats for children and adults.
- The Corpus Christi Craft Show is next Saturday, November 16th from 9-4 at Corpus Christi School. With over 60 booths to shop, you will find everything from Christmas decor, candles, jewelry, & clothing to homemade wool yarns!
- The Steubenville Youth Conference will take place the weekend of June 12-14. Registration is now open. All teens currently in grades 8-12 are invited to attend. You may sign up at the table in the Gathering Space immediately after Mass this weekend. Contact Liz if you have questions.
- Food donations are still needed to complete the Thanksgiving Baskets outreach effort. Flyers identifying the needed items are available in the gathering space today and in the parish office during the week.
- The Guadalupanas will be serving Brunch in the Multi-Purpose Room after Mass this morning.
- There will be a Respect Life rosary following the 10:30am Mass today. Please join if you are able!

PRIEST ANNOUNCEMENTS:

This weekend marks the beginning of the Our Shepherds – Our Future Capital Campaign in our parish.

Your campaign packet should arrive at your home within a week or so. The letter contains a specific dollar amount you are asked to prayerfully consider. No one is telling you what to give, only asking you to prayerfully consider what you may be able to do over the three-year life of the campaign. Please review the campaign material, pray about your response and continue to spread a positive message about the campaign. Thank you in advance for your support of our diocese and our campaign. Please see the parish bulletin for details.

SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS:

Nov. 10

10:30 MASS

- As it gets colder, the St. Vincent de Paul Center can't keep up with the demand for gloves and hats for all ages. Please check your homes for any lightly used gloves for children and adults and winter hats for children and adults.
- The Corpus Christi Craft Show is next Saturday, November 16th from 9-4 at Corpus Christi School. With over 60 booths to shop, you will find everything from Christmas decor, candles, jewelry, & clothing to homemade wool yarns!
- The Steubenville Youth Conference will take place the weekend of June 12-14. Registration is now open. All teens currently in grades 8-12 are invited to attend. You may sign up at the table in the Gathering Space immediately after Mass this weekend. Contact Liz if you have questions.
- Food donations are still needed to complete the Thanksgiving Baskets outreach effort. Flyers identifying the needed items are available in the gathering space today and in the parish office during the week.
- The Guadalupanas will be serving Brunch in the Multi-Purpose Room after Mass this morning.
- There will be a Respect Life rosary following the 10:30am Mass today. Please join if you are able!

PRIEST ANNOUNCEMENTS:

This weekend marks the beginning of the Our Shepherds – Our Future Capital Campaign in our parish.

Your campaign packet should arrive at your home within a week or so. The letter contains a specific dollar amount you are asked to prayerfully consider. No one is telling you what to give, only asking you to prayerfully consider what you may be able to do over the three-year life of the campaign. Please review the campaign material, pray about your response and continue to spread a positive message about the campaign. Thank you in advance for your support of our diocese and our campaign. Please see the parish bulletin for details.

SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS:

Nov. 10

10:30 MASS

- As it gets colder, the St. Vincent de Paul Center can't keep up with the demand for gloves and hats for all ages. Please check your homes for any lightly used gloves for children and adults and winter hats for children and adults.
- The Corpus Christi Craft Show is next Saturday, November 16th from 9-4 at Corpus Christi School. With over 60 booths to shop, you will find everything from Christmas decor, candles, jewelry, & clothing to homemade wool yarns!
- The Steubenville Youth Conference will take place the weekend of June 12-14. Registration is now open. All teens currently in grades 8-12 are invited to attend. You may sign up at the table in the Gathering Space immediately after Mass this weekend. Contact Liz if you have questions.
- Food donations are still needed to complete the Thanksgiving Baskets outreach effort. Flyers identifying the needed items are available in the gathering space today and in the parish office during the week.
- The Guadalupanas will be serving Brunch in the Multi-Purpose Room after Mass this morning.
- There will be a Respect Life rosary following the 10:30am Mass today. Please join if you are able!

PRIEST ANNOUNCEMENTS:

This weekend marks the beginning of the Our Shepherds – Our Future Capital Campaign in our parish.

Your campaign packet should arrive at your home within a week or so. The letter contains a specific dollar amount you are asked to prayerfully consider. No one is telling you what to give, only asking you to prayerfully consider what you may be able to do over the three-year life of the campaign. Please review the campaign material, pray about your response and continue to spread a positive message about the campaign. Thank you in advance for your support of our diocese and our campaign. Please see the parish bulletin for details.

SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS:

Anuncios

16 de noviembre

ANUNCIOS DEL LECTOR:

- En la entrada del templo hay una venta de libros, Biblias y articulos religiosos.
 Pasa a conseguir todo lo que necesitas para aliementar tu fe católica.
- Ahora que hace más frio muchas personas llegan al Centro San Vicente en busca de guantes y gorros por todas las edades. Si tienen guantes o gorros que están pocos usados en su casa los aceptamos en el centro durante las horas en operación. También si necesitas ropa para el invierno por ti o por tu familia puedes pasar al Centro para ver lo que tenemos a precios muy baratos.
- La Escuela de Evangelización San Andrés te invita a vivir el curso Dynamis: evangelizando con el gran poder del Espíritu Santo. Será el próximo fin de semana 15, 16 y 17 de noviembre aquí en St. Francis de Sales. Los requisitos son que hayas vivido los cursos Nueva Vida, Emaús y Juan. Para más informes estaremos en una mesa a la salida del templo. El curso será dado por una predicadora que viene de Guadalajara, México para este evento. No te lo pierdas!
- Se necesita donaciones de comida para rellenar canastas por feligreses necesitados para el dia de gracias. En el atrio se encuentra folletos con comidas especificas que todavia hace falta. Si llevas un folleto, compras lo que indique, y lo traigas a la iglesia el domingo proximo. Gracias por su generosidad!

ANUNCIO DEL SACERDOTE:

Este fin de semana marca el comienzo de la campaña de recaudación de fondos Nuestros Pastores - Nuestro Futuro en nuestra parroquia.

Un paquete de la campaña debera llegar a su hogar dentro de una semana más o menos. La carta contiene una cantidad específica en dólares que se le pide que considere en oración. La carta no le dice que cantidad dar, solo le pide que considere esa cantidad en oración, considere dar lo que pueda, pagándolo en los próximos tres años. Revise el material de la campaña, ore por su respuesta y continúe difundiendo un mensaje positivo sobre la campaña. Gracias de antemano por su apoyo a nuestra diócesis y a nuestra campaña. Consulte el boletín de la parroquia para más detalles.

ESPECIAL ANUNCIOS:

Anuncios

16 de noviembre

ANUNCIOS DEL LECTOR:

- En la entrada del templo hay una venta de libros, Biblias y articulos religiosos.
 Pasa a conseguir todo lo que necesitas para aliementar tu fe católica.
- Ahora que hace más frio muchas personas llegan al Centro San Vicente en busca de guantes y gorros por todas las edades. Si tienen guantes o gorros que están pocos usados en su casa los aceptamos en el centro durante las horas en operación. También si necesitas ropa para el invierno por ti o por tu familia puedes pasar al Centro para ver lo que tenemos a precios muy baratos.
- La Escuela de Evangelización San Andrés te invita a vivir el curso Dynamis: evangelizando con el gran poder del Espíritu Santo. Será el próximo fin de semana 15, 16 y 17 de noviembre aquí en St. Francis de Sales. Los requisitos son que hayas vivido los cursos Nueva Vida, Emaús y Juan. Para más informes estaremos en una mesa a la salida del templo. El curso será dado por una predicadora que viene de Guadalajara, México para este evento. No te lo pierdas!
- Se necesita donaciones de comida para rellenar canastas por feligreses necesitados para el dia de gracias. En el atrio se encuentra folletos con comidas especificas que todavia hace falta. Si llevas un folleto, compras lo que indique, y lo traigas a la iglesia el domingo proximo. Gracias por su generosidad!

ANUNCIO DEL SACERDOTE:

Este fin de semana marca el comienzo de la campaña de recaudación de fondos Nuestros Pastores - Nuestro Futuro en nuestra parroquia.

Un paquete de la campaña debera llegar a su hogar dentro de una semana más o menos. La carta contiene una cantidad específica en dólares que se le pide que considere en oración. La carta no le dice que cantidad dar, solo le pide que considere esa cantidad en oración, considere dar lo que pueda, pagándolo en los próximos tres años. Revise el material de la campaña, ore por su respuesta y continúe difundiendo un mensaje positivo sobre la campaña. Gracias de antemano por su apoyo a nuestra diócesis y a nuestra campaña. Consulte el boletín de la parroquia para más detalles.

ESPECIAL ANUNCIOS:

Anuncios

16 de noviembre

ANUNCIOS DEL LECTOR:

- En la entrada del templo hay una venta de libros, Biblias y articulos religiosos.
 Pasa a conseguir todo lo que necesitas para aliementar tu fe católica.
- Ahora que hace más frio muchas personas llegan al Centro San Vicente en busca de guantes y gorros por todas las edades. Si tienen guantes o gorros que están pocos usados en su casa los aceptamos en el centro durante las horas en operación. También si necesitas ropa para el invierno por ti o por tu familia puedes pasar al Centro para ver lo que tenemos a precios muy baratos.
- La Escuela de Evangelización San Andrés te invita a vivir el curso Dynamis: evangelizando con el gran poder del Espíritu Santo. Será el próximo fin de semana 15, 16 y 17 de noviembre aquí en St. Francis de Sales. Los requisitos son que hayas vivido los cursos Nueva Vida, Emaús y Juan. Para más informes estaremos en una mesa a la salida del templo. El curso será dado por una predicadora que viene de Guadalajara, México para este evento. No te lo pierdas!
- Se necesita donaciones de comida para rellenar canastas por feligreses necesitados para el dia de gracias. En el atrio se encuentra folletos con comidas especificas que todavia hace falta. Si llevas un folleto, compras lo que indique, y lo traigas a la iglesia el domingo proximo. Gracias por su generosidad!

ANUNCIO DEL SACERDOTE:

Este fin de semana marca el comienzo de la campaña de recaudación de fondos Nuestros Pastores - Nuestro Futuro en nuestra parroquia.

Un paquete de la campaña debera llegar a su hogar dentro de una semana más o menos. La carta contiene una cantidad específica en dólares que se le pide que considere en oración. La carta no le dice que cantidad dar, solo le pide que considere esa cantidad en oración, considere dar lo que pueda, pagándolo en los próximos tres años. Revise el material de la campaña, ore por su respuesta y continúe difundiendo un mensaje positivo sobre la campaña. Gracias de antemano por su apoyo a nuestra diócesis y a nuestra campaña. Consulte el boletín de la parroquia para más detalles.

ESPECIAL ANUNCIOS: